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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

South Dakota Filings Up 4 Percent in 2024
In the first eight months of 2024 South Dakota bankruptcy
filings increased by four percent from the number of
bankruptcies filed in the first eight months of last year.

Motions to Reschedule Hearings
If you wish to reschedule a hearing, pursuant to Bankr. D.S.D.
R. 5071-1, please file and serve a motion to reschedule at least
48 hours prior to the time of the scheduled hearing. 

Minnesota Bankruptcy Institute CLE
This year's Minnesota Bankruptcy Institute CLE will be held on
October 7 and 8 at the Minnesota CLE Conference Center in
Minneapolis.  It will feature 19 new presentations on business,
consumer, and other important bankruptcy topics, plus the
annual case law and statutory update.
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